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City Crews are De-Icing and Sanding Streets / City of Clovis Department Update

CLOVIS, NM – City of Clovis crews have been de-icing and salting/sanding streets
following the city’s snow and ice response plan this morning.

Clovis Area Transit Service (CATS) is running as usual but is asking the public to please
be patient due to potential delays caused by residential road conditions. The Hillcrest
Park Zoo and Aquatic Center will be temporarily closed. The City of Clovis Senior
Center is open, but scheduled activities will be canceled today. The Clovis-Carver
Public Library will be open for normal business hours. The Clovis Regional Airport is
working to clear the runways, passengers can check their flight status and potential
delays by calling (866) 373-8513.

The city noted, “The City of Clovis received 4 to 6 inches of snow in the last 12 hours.
City crews have been out the entire time plowing and salt/sanding the major roadways
to keep them passable and safe. If you must drive, please do so with caution, take it
slow and give our crews lots of space to work.”


